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School Change 

If you are planning on changing the school of your child for the upcoming school semester, you need 

to apply for it. You apply via e-service (e-tjänst) by using your Bank-ID or Mobile Bank-ID. If you don’t 

have a bank-ID please contact: (skolval@borlange.se) for more information. School change can only 

be granted if there are available placements at the school you want your child to change to. More 

information about school change can be found on the webpage of Borlänge Municipality (Borlänge 

kommun). 
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